[ am Mamon Hawkins and have lived in the Billings for 26 years at the end of
Billing Place next to - Stamford Cottages, extremely close to the proposed
walkway.

[ strongly object to this overbearing and overpowering development which is
only 6 metres from the Billings Conservation Area and rises to a height of 46
metres.

The walkway will have a harmful effect on the Billings and its residents and this
is highlighted by the objection of RBKC to the scheme. In point 5 of their
objection they say: “The proposed development by reason of the proximity of the
raised walkway to Stamford Cottages would cause a significant increase in the
sense of enclosure and have an unacceptable and harmful impact on ... living
conditions...”

Also the night time construction proposed will cause chronic sleep deprivation.
This and harmful living conditions can cause serious health problems, and no
organization should have the right to cause this.

The development will, take light, increase noise, crime and pollution. It does not
enhance the character of the Billings it only ruins it.

[ would urge the Committee to request the applicants to look again at the
unsuitable siting of the walkway.





